

Dear Friend,

Today, OHEL staff are working around the clock.

We are doing our utmost to keep our staff safe while remaining steadfastly committed to the safety and well-being of the individuals we serve including those with developmental or psychiatric disabilities, foster children or women and children living in OHEL's Domestic Violence Shelters. We have ensured proper staffing 24-7, medical and cleaning supplies, and food and clothing. We are checking in on the thousands of older adults for whom we care.

OHEL's Crisis Team, led by Dr. Norman Blumenthal and Tzivy Reiter, LCSW, have offered advice, care and support to thousands.

For those who call OHEL family, we are there for them and we will not forsake them.

These efforts cost significant out-of-pocket dollars.

PLEASE HELP OHEL STAY STRONG AND RESILIENT AND BE OUR PARTNERS IN RESILIENCY.

CLICK HERE TO DONATE

Stay Safe & Healthy,

Sincerely,

Mel Zachter, Jay Kestenbaum

Co-Presidents

David Mandel

Chief Executive Officer



ADVICE • CARE • SUPPORT COPINGWITHCOVID19@OHELFAMILY.ORG